] OCT 3 ja88

In Reply Refer To:
Dockets: 50-313
50-368

Arkansas Power & Light Company
ATTN: My, Gene Campbell
Vice President, Nuclear
Operations
P.0. Box 551
Little Rock, Arkansas 72203

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: ACCEPTANCE OF CHANGES TO THE QUALITY ASSURANCE MANUAL OPERATIONS
FOR ARKANSAS NUCLEAR ONE, UNITS 1 AND 2

We have reviewed the changes addressed in Revision 10 of the Quality

Assurance (QA) pro?ram description for Arkansas Nuclear One, Units 1 and 2,
submitted by your letter OCANO98809 dated September 9, 1988, We find that
Sections 1.6,1 for Unit 1 and 17.1 for Unit 2 of the Safety Analysis

Report (SAR) continue to meet the requirements of 10 CFR 50, Appendix B and
therefore, the changes are acceptable. If there are changes to QA commitments
existing in docketed correspondence outside of the SAR QA program description,
you are obligated to notify this office.

Any questions you may have concerning this review should be directed to
Mr, lan Barnes of our staff on (817) 860-8176,

Sincerely,
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Division of Reactor Projects
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Arkansas Nuclear One

ATTN: J. M, Levine, Director
Site Nuclear Operations

P.0, Box 608

Russellville, Arkansas 7280l

Arkansas Radiation Control Program Director
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